June 17, 2003

Joan Adams

Dear Supervisor Long,

I am sending this letter as my resignation from the Commission for Women effective immediately. I truly regret leaving the Commission. I have enjoyed working with the members of the Commission but I find at this time that my involvement in other groups and my schedule do not allow me to actively participate in Commission activities.

I appreciate the opportunity you have given me to be a part of the Commission and I hope that if I can be of assistance to you in some other way you will call on me.

Sincerely,

Joan Adams

Cc: Lori Zafiropoulos